
From: James McCauley   
Sent: Wednesday, January 1, 2020 4:27 PM 
To: FS-comments-northern-bitterroot-darby <comments-northern-bitterroot-darby@usda.gov> 
Subject: new trails south of Lk. Como 
 
I fully support the development of new "non-motorized" trails south of Lake Como. I have used this area 
for both cross-country skiing and mountain biking.  I especially support the creation of mountain biking 
trails. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jim McCauley 
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